JEWISH PEOPLES FRATERNAL ORDER of the International Workers Order



80 FIFTH AVE., NEW YORK II, N. Y. - ORegon 5-5700

ALBERT E. KANN President RUBIN SALTZMAN General Secretary

GEDALIAN SANDLER Executive Secretary GEORGE STARR National Director

URGENT

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

We wish to remind you once again about the urgency of the campaign now being conducted to raise a \$50,000 fund for the protection of our shules.

During the 26 years which our shules have been functioning, they have proved themselves to be not only the most important part of the cultural work in our Order, but the most important Jewish school in the United States as well.

We are reminding you of this so that you may fully appreciate the significance of the campaign. We are the most important Jewish shule movement in the country; first, because we are the largest in numbers, and, secondly, we are the only idological movement of the kind in the United States. Remember this. We are the only workers' shule in the country. We are the only school which aims to rear a generation prepared to lead the struggle for peace, for the upholding of Jewish culture, in the interests of the people. Remember this.

Dear friends, we are saying all this, not for purposes of agitation, but because we feel that it is necessary to stress the significance of the work done by our shules. Our enemies are well aware of the role which we are playing, and it is from this knowledge that their vicious attacks, stem, and because of this is it so vital for all of our friends to surround and defend our shules.

It must be realized that our future existence depends upon the success of this campaign. There are no philanthropists or welfare boards to help us; you are our only philanthropists, and it is therefore to you that we are appealing.

Regardless of whether you have a shule in your community or not, it is important that you contribute your quota, and we stress that it should be your full quota. The campaign will close at the end of June, but it is urgent that you act now.

We shall greatly appreciate it if you will not only read this letter to your executive, but that you inform us about what steps you plan to take.

Fraternally yours,

R. Saltzman, General Secretary
J P F 0

I. Goldberg, Director National School and Cultural Com.

uopwa-16-t

